## **TC135**

## Marie Bashkirtseff: engravings, book reviews, and writings about her, 1922-1937. Princeton University Library

- 1. "Marie Bashkirtseff": oval engraved portrait.
- 2. "A difficult question" engraving from Pall Mall Magazine. "Bashkirschiff pinxit. Printed by Lemercier Paris."
- 3. "New revelations of 'La Bashkirtseff': copybook discovered in Nice villa after death of her mother." Dated in ms. 1922.
- 4. "New Bashkirtseff diary discovered: Young Russian girl whose memoirs were a literary sensation left other work." Dated in ms. Times, Feb. 4.
- 5. Book review of Mrs. Marie Saltus's "Edgar Saltus: The man" in which is mentioned a revised edition [published 1928] by Dutton of Mary Serrano's translation of Bashkirtseff's journal.
- 6. "Moussia: The life and death of Marie Bashkirtseff," by Alberic Cahuet. New York Times book review, June 22, 1930. 2 copies.
- 7. "Intimate explorations" by Leonard Bacon. Saturday Review book review of "Fountains of youth" by Dormer Creston, Dutton, 1937.
- 8. "An explorer of her own self" by Lloyd Morris. Book review of "Fountains of Youth" by Dormer Creston, Dutton, 1937. Dated in ms. Mar. 14, '37.
- 9. "The fabulous Marie Bashkirtseff" by Katherine Woods. New York Times book review of "Fountains of Youth" by Dormer Creston, Dutton, 1937.
- 10. "Marie Bashkirtseff" by Josephine Lazarus. Scribner's magazine, vol. 6, issue 5 (Nov. 1889); pp. [633]-640.